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Monday 29th January 2024 
 

 
 

Parents’ Evenings: Tuesday 30th January & Thursday 1st February 
        
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing you this week at your child’s Parents’ Evening 
appointment. These are very important meetings as they are an opportunity for us to share your 
child’s achievements so far and how we can work together to ensure that they get the very best 
out of all of the opportunities that lie ahead this year.  
 
The Infant (Years R, 1 and 2) meetings will take place in the hall and the Junior (Years 3, 4, 5 
and 6) meetings will take place in their respective classrooms. There will be tea and coffee 
available in the main entrance and school hall. Miss Tester and Mr Jones will be available to 
answer any questions regarding the Relationships and Sex Education and Health Education 
curriculum. 
 
Please arrive at your designated appointment time in order to minimise any waiting time. Mrs 
Lofting and I will also be available to answer any questions or queries you may have.  
 
We are so lucky at Warren Park to have such an amazing, hard working and talented teaching 
team. I hope that you will enjoy seeing the difference that they make every day for your children. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Elizabeth Cooper 

 
 
 
 
   


